
Perquimans County Seniors 

FISHING ADVENTURE! 

Tuesday, June 14, 2022 
Holiday Island Park 

 

Come Join Us Tuesday, June 14, 2022 as we travel to  

Holiday Island Park. 

 

 Lunch, Bait and Poles are provided for all pre-registered. 

Fishing License is Not  required. 

 We will leave the Center at 8am and return after 2pm.  No 

Fee.  Registration required by June 6
th

.  

Access to the river for swimming is available. 

Bring your Coolers for Your Fish....  Hats, Sunscreen, bug spray, 
water, whatever you may need.    

**Beginners Acrylics Offered With Sandra Henely at 9:30am – Class Size 
Limited – Preregistration Required.** 

Please call to make your reservation! 
Perquimans County Senior Citizens Center:  252-426-5404 

 


